
 

 

Greetings St. Paul Family,  
August the 8th month of the year, last full month of summer and on to a new season.  
We have another busy month here at St. Paul’s!  A Bible Study on Prayer, a Farewell 
Celebration honoring Marge, and an Adult Confirmation for Nicole!  Join us as we 
Celebrate these Joyous life events! 

Calendar of Worship, Fellowship and Events! 

8/7 
 

8:45 
9:45 
10:00 

9th Sunday after Pentecost Pastor Dobberstein 
Coffee and….. 
Church Council Meeting 

8/14 8:45 
9:45 

10th Sunday Rev. Stewart Schulz 
Special Coffee and …. 
“A Private Line” A Bible Study on Prayer 

8/21 8:45 
9:45 
10:30 

11th Sunday after Pentecost Pastor Dobberstein 
A Celebration for Marge 
Luncheon 

8/28 8:45 
 
9:45 

12th Sunday after Pentecost Pastor Fluechtling 
Adult Confirmation of Nicole Golomebeck  
Cake and Coffee Celebration 

 

Let’s Celebrate!!  Congratulations Taylor VanDommelen on acceptance into 
Indiana University Police Cadet Program. Taylor is also now a member of the 
RedHawks Volleyball team. 
Rejoice and Give Thanks as we welcome Noelle Christine VanMynen into our St. 
Paul Family thru the rite of Holy Baptism on July 31, 2022 
We love to Celebrate, but we do need YOU to get the News to us.  Please call or 
email the church office with your Good News! 

Coffee & … 
Coffee & ….conversation, some of the best talks start with coffee and a treat!  A 
special shout out and a Thank you to Madelaine for sponsoring Coffee and on July 
24, and on very short notice!  Thank you to the VanMynen Family for the wonderful, 
delicious luncheon on July 31 in honor of Noelle Christine’s Baptism! 
Every Sunday is a great time to Celebrate being together! If you would like to host a 
Coffee and…or bring in treats on a Sunday please let Norma or Deb know. 

https://www.splcms.org/images/mail/A-Private-Line-Bible-Study.pdf


Bible Study Sunday August 14 
Prayer. Why, When, Where and How do we Pray!  “A Private Line” Read it over, 
answer the questions, share it with your family and friends.  Then on Sunday August 
14 we will come together to share our thoughts and ideas on our need for daily Prayer!   

Celebration for Marge Loitz Sunday August 21 
We hope you can all join us as we Celebrate our Dear Friend Marge and wish her well 
on her new Journey to Iowa.  A luncheon is planned at 10:30 ish after the Sunday 
service.   We are making a DVD and a Book with pictures/videos, stories and Best 
Wishes, if you are unable to attend and would like to wish Marge Good Luck or include 
a picture please email the church office: deb@splcms.org or text to the church cell 
phone 312-533-1896. 

Adult Confirmation of Nicole Golomebeck Sunday August 28 
What a special day for Nicole and the St. Paul Church Family.  Cake & Coffee will be 
served as we Celebrate.  We would also like to give a big Thank You to Pastor 
Fluetchling who met with Nicole and provided the instruction for Adult Confirmation. 

Prayer and Care Group! 
The St. Paul Prayer Group has answered the call and prayed countless prayer 
requests over the years.  Prayers for those facing hard times, health concerns, loss 
and grief and prayers in times of Joy and to Give Thanks. The Prayer and Care 
Group open to all members of St. Paul Church we encourage everyone to become a 
member and request prayers!  Praying is not the last thing we can do or the only thing 
left to do. Praying is the .First thing to do, the Best thing to do and do it Continously. 
There are many passages in the Bible where Jesus would go off to a quiet place to 
pray, he taught his disciples to pray and He encourages us to pray daily. 
Bob has set up a special email just for this group prayers@splcms.org.  In the very 
near future, this is the address that Prayers will be coming from.  If you would like to 
request a Prayer you can call the church office or the church cell phone number, this 
phone is usually answered 24/7 or you can email prayers@splcms.org and last but 
not least you can reach out to any member and let them know.  Originally the Prayer 
and Care Group/ Pray Chain History was going to be in the newsletter, but there was 
not enough space.  The History will begin appearing in the weekly Church Bulletin thru 
the month of August and upon request. 

 

Servant of Christ 
Deb Brandy  

  

https://www.splcms.org/images/mail/A-Private-Line-Bible-Study.pdf
mailto:deb@splcms.org
mailto:prayers@splcms.org


 

August 

 

 3 Jennifer Shadley 
 4 Kaitlin Dejonowski 
  Chester Orendorff 
 5 Sharon Brazil 
  Helen JaBaay 
 7 Kristin Geiger 
 9 Michelle Michels 
  Dirk Wimmer 
 10 Joan Behrens 
 14 David Sinise 
 16 Jane Krencjarz 
 17 Tara Schassburger 
  Michael Shadley 

 18 Scott Pfeifer 
  Joy Wilmington 
 19 Penny Kukulski 
 20 Darren Krencjarz 
 21 Chris Carr 
 22 Kurt Diekelman 
 23 Arianna Porter 
 25 Christopher Wimmer 
 29 Riley Chiattello 
  Steven Michels 
 30 Edward Hoeksema Jr. 
 31 Danial Hoover 

 
 

 

    

     
 

SUNDAY WORSHIP 
8:45 a.m. - 9:45 a.m. 

SUNDAY SCHOOL 
Temporally On Hold 

 

ADULT BIBLE STUDY 
10:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m. 

2nd Sunday of the Month 
 

St. Paul Ev. Lutheran Church 

508 N. Chicago Road 

Thornton, IL 60476 

Voice & Fax (708) 877-6564 

Church Mobile 312-533-1896 

office@splcms.org 

www.splcms.org 

info@splcms.org 

www.facebook.com/splcms 

Church Office Hours 

Monday - Friday 

In Person: By Appointment 

By Phone: 9 to Noon 

Bulletin Deadline 

Thursday by 10:00 a.m. 
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